

Fi

Inspire Achieve Celebrate
Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255

E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman

14th February 2018

Dear Parents,

I am sorry to inform you that the planned Year 5 Enterprise event, this Friday 16th February, will have to be postponed.

This is due to the fact that Mrs Paterson is today off work and will not be back until after February half term. A new date for this event will be arranged after the half term break. Apologies for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Yours sincerely

Mark Whyman Headteacher









